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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Several factors have been implicated in the pathogenesis
of breast cancer. Exposure to chemicals like endocrine
disruptor compounds is related to a predisposition to
developing breast cancer since these compounds interact
with hormone receptors. Additionally, reproductive factors
related to the time of exposure to estrogens in the
woman's life have been frequently implicated in the risk
and causation of breast cancer. Since hormone factors are
crucial for the oncogenesis of breast cancer, endocrine
treatment is of significant therapeutic value in patients
with estrogen receptor-positive tumors, including selective
estrogen–receptor modulators (SERMs), such as tamoxifen
and raloxifene, aromatase inhibitors, and Fulvestrant.
Although estrogen and progesterone receptors are crucial
in the classification and carcinogenesis of mammary
tumors, androgen receptor signaling has also influenced
the triple-negative breast cancer subtype.

Therefore, authors are invited to submit original research
and review articles that address the progress and current
state of the art of breast cancer hormone receptors.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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